
January 22, 2018 

Hello! My name is Natalia Fernandez and I am a junior at Medina Valley High School 

and a proud member of the Medina Valley FFA! I am exhibiting my first swine project 

this year at the Medina County Junior Livestock Show. I purchased my project from a 

breeder in Sabinal with funds I obtained from my part-time job at Dairy Queen. I have 

worked dedicatedly to see that my project is fed and cared for daily since September. I 

feed Lindner’s feeds and supplements and built my pen from supplies I bought with 

money I earned at Dairy Queen. My swine project is a 250 pound hampshire barrow 

named Tuesday. He has excellent temperament and is always hungry! He even laid 

down to be clipped this week! 

I would love to invite you to watch me show my swine project Thursday, January 25th at 

the Medina County Fair Grounds. I would also like to invite you to the auction on 

Saturday, January 27th at the Medina County Fair Grounds to support my swine project. 

With funds obtained from the auction I plan to purchase another swine project for my 

senior year and earn money for college. I plan to study animal science and work 

towards the welfare of livestock and small animals upon graduating. Thank you for your 

time and commitment to the youth of Medina County. I hope to see you this week at the 

Medina County Junior Livestock Show!  

Thank you, 

 

Natalia Fernandez  
Medina Valley FFA 
 

Insert images of student and project below. Some students print picture collage invites 

at Wal-Mart.  


